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   Another year has come and gone at Tod-

dler Town and that means we have watched 

our students grow and grow! This month 

will be full of fun activities and themes. We 

start the month with a lesson on safety—we 

will learn when to call 911 and Stranger 

Danger. The following week we will learn 

about colors. Opposites will be discussed 

during the 3rd week in January and friend-

ship will come the week after, Finally, we 

will wrap up the month by talking about 

and making maps.  

    

   Next month will be our big talent show, 

so the students will start preparing in Janu-

ary.  

   As always, we continue homework every 

Tuesday and Thursday. We also work on 

our writing notebooks in the morning. The 

students are so good now at spelling their 

names and recognizing the names of their 

friends!  

   Enjoy the upcoming 

month! 

    

- Ms. Sarah and Ms. Alex 

2012 is gone and with a new year we discover 

new themes. This month, the students will learn 

all about transportation, the months of the year, 

and sizes (big, medium, and little). We will also 

focus on the letters J, A, and S. As always, we 

will continue our work on counting from 1-20. 

We look forward to spending another year to-

gether with all of our Toddler Town families! 

 

- Ms. Sandra and Ms. Daulet 

 

The New Year has begun and 

that means new beginnings for 

cold days and nights ahead! 

Let’s get the children bundled 
up and ready for Winter! I 

hope everyone enjoyed the 

holidays! This month our 

themes will be, but are not lim-

ited to: Martin Luther King, 

teddy bears, Winter, ice, and 

building snowmen which will 

help with sensory and visual 

discussions. The letters we will 

talk about for the month of 

January are W, M, I and B. 

Our activities and art work are, 

but not limited to: making 

snowmen, building teddy 

bears,  teddy bear hunt, mak-

ing paper gloves, making 

cloud dreams and paper doll 

chains.  

Parents please remember to 

bring appropriate Winter 

attire. 

Our motto remains in the 

Bumblebee room: Ready, 

Willing, and Able to Explore!  

- Mrs. Stephane  

and Ms. Vanessa 

Happy NEW YEAR every-

one!! December was so much 

fun! We had a great time talk-

ing about Big and Little, Ocean 

animals, Holidays and the New 

Year. In January we will talk 

about “me, myself and I,” Win-
ter, Winter animals – penguins 

and polar bears, and hiberna-

tion.  We loved celebrating all 

the Winter holidays with each 

other. As the New Year starts 

we have a lot of exciting 

themes to explore. The first 

week of January we will ex-

plore about ourselves. The sec-

ond week we will learn about 

the Winter season. The third 

week we will discuss Winter 

animals and the final week we 

will talk about hibernation of 

Winter animals. How we wish 

we could hibernate! 

We will also continue focusing 

on lower case letters and our 

names. Happy January! 

- Ms. Jaya and Mr. Dan 

Tuition payments are due on time.  

Any payments made after your due 

date will result in a late fee added to 

your current amount.  

All teachers have envelopes for  

payments so feel free to ask for one. 

Envelopes have to be handed to a 

teacher.  

Thank you! 

 


